Pre-K Stars Newsletter

Last Week We...

- 1. Read "Where are we going?"
- 2. Learned about the letter Mm.
- 3. Learned about the penny.
- 4. Sorted different types of food.
- 5. Bought groceries in centers.



Reminders to Parents

- 1. School starts at 7:45 each morning.
- 2. The school day ends at 3:25. Parent pickup will go out at 3:15.
- 3. We are still in need of magazines.
- 4. Please send box tops. If you do not have enough to fill up a bag, you may send them in a baggy and we will add to a page. We will make sure your child gets a prize.

this Week, We Will...

- 1. Read "Many People, Many Jobs."
- 2. Read "The boy who cried wolf."
- 3. Learn about the letter Nn.
- 4. Talk about white teeth.
- 5. Sort mail and newspaper ads.

Upcoming Events

- Monday January 18th will be a school holiday for Martin Luther King Day. No School on this day.
- Please make sure your child gets to school by 7:45 each morning. Thank you for this help.
- 3. Please send pop tops off soda cans. Also, please send box tops to school.
- 4. January 24th is Pastries with Parents for Pre-K thru 1st grade.
- 5. January 20th will be intervention day.
- 6. January 16th is a school holiday for Martin Luther King Holiday.